
Santa Clara of Assisi 
Catholic Academy  

Mexican Independence 
Celebration   

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

¶ September 22 SPIRIT DAY  

¶ September 24 Half Day  (No 

Lunch) Mass 8 AM  

¶ September 25 Fair Day  NO 

SCHOOL  

¶ September 28 Bishopôs Golf 

Tournament  

¶ September 30 Education Opens 

Doors Meeting 6 PM 

¶ October 4 Jamaica  

¶ October 7-9 Pines Trip  

¶ October 9 Half Day (No Lunch)  

¶ October  12-16 ITBS  

¶ October 20 Spirit Day  

¶ October 21 Mass  8AM  
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 Donôt Forget to 
sell your           

Jamaica Festival 

Tickets!  

 

Festival is       

October 4th  

 

Thank you to all who 

came out and celebrated 

Mexican Independence 

with us last Wednesday! 

We enjoyed sharing a 

meal with you all, as well 

as the Mariachi and Bal-

let Folklorico. A big 

thanks to Ms. Medina for 

organizing everythingé it 

was a wonderful event!  

 



 
Our condolences and prayers go out to the 
Moreno and Baraza family. We ask that you 
continue to keep both of these families in 

your prayers as they face many days of un-

certainty and sadness.  
 

We are asking all Santa Clara family mem-
bers to show  love and support by sending 
cash, gift cards, and/or food to help with 

medical and funeral expenses.  
 

Please drop off anything in the front office 

this week.  
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STAY CONNECTED 
 

Website: Santaclaraacademy.org    

Twitter: @SCCAknights  

Facebook: Santa Clara of Assisi Catholic Academy      

High school Information Night  
 

Jesuit College Prepï Terry Center  

12345 Inwood Road  

Dallas, Texas 75244  

 

Monday, October 5 at 6:45 PM  

 

From the Teacherôs Deské  

FACTSï please look at DUE DATES on your 

billing, as they are in the future. All incidentals 

are billed for the entire year so that you are 

aware in advance of all requirements. As you 

complete things, your account will be credited. 

Important: Payments must be made at least 

3 days before the due date.  
 

Mrs. Matous will allow old school logos for Spirit 

Day the 22nd. When Fan Cloth orders have come 

in, old logos will no longer be allowed. Jeans are 

$1 and Tennis Shoes are an additional $1.  

 

Be sure you are SUBSCRIBING  to your childôs 

teacher AND the individual class of each teacher to 

get updates each time they add something to the 

Assignments section.  

 

Fall pictures can still be ordered online at            

lifetouch.com 

 

Any 7th and 8th grade students interested in going 

on the Washington Trip please contact Mr. Mata-

moros as soon as possible. Payments will begin 

next week.  

 

All Kinder  and First grade boys MUST wear black 

belts during the school day  

Parents-  

Please turn in shot records for 

your child immediately. Once the 

second letter is sent out asking for 

them, students may not return to 

school until the form has been turned 

in. 

 
 If you have any other forms to turn in 

please do so this week.  

 

Classroom Sales 
 

Mrs. Gonzalez sent out Room Par-

ent information last week. Class-

room sales will begin this week. 

Please look for an email from either 

your room parent or teacher to help 

out with sales. Sales are at the end 

of the day and the money goes to-

wards this yearôs Field Trips!!! 



8th Grade High School  

Visits  

September 21 ï Ursuline/Jesuit  

November 3 ï Bishop Lynch  

November 6 ï Bishop Dunne  

Students must wear Mass Uniform. Please turn      

Permission Slips if you have not done so  
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Knight News  
 

DONôT FORGET: To turn 

in your FAN CLOTH order forms by 

September 23rd. This is an Athletics Fund-

raiser...please support our sports teams!  
 

Cross Country: NO Practice today, Monday Septem-

ber 20. First Meet is next Saturday, the 26th at Norbuck Park  
 

Volleyball: Practice this week. Game Saturday the 26th 

at 5:00 and 8:00 at the Santa Clara Community Center 

 

 

 

Questions: Contact Michael Matamoros  

Assistant Athletic Director  

mmatamoros@santaclaraacademy.org  
 

Around the Room 

In Life Science, we looked at stomata 

and guard cells on spinach leaves. 

PreK began learning 

about the season Fall, or 

Otono! They enjoyed 

learning the colors in both 

Spanish and English!  

We are learning from our class-

mates in 3rd grade!.Some of us 

are "teachers" and some are 

"students" in this math activity on 

rounding.  


